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Iowa DNR Offices Closed on December 24 and 25
FY 21 Third Quarter IUP Update Approved by EPC
EPA Releases Lead and Copper Rule Revision (LCRR) Pre-publication Notice
A note on Iowa DNR and COVID-19

Iowa DNR Offices Closed on December 24 and 25
All Iowa Department of Natural Resources offices will be closed on Thursday, Dec. 24
and Friday, Dec. 25. Normal business operations will resume on Monday, Dec. 28.

The DNR wishes you and your family the very best this holiday season.

Many DNR services are still available electronically, 24/7 via www.iowadnr.gov.

FY 21 Third Quarter IUP Update Approved by EPC
December 16, 2020

The Iowa Environmental Protection Commission (EPC) approved the Clean Water State
Revolving Fund (CWSRF) and Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) Intended
Use Plans (IUP) updates for third quarter of fiscal year 2021 (July 1, 2020-June 30,
2021). The Commission took the action on December 15th during their teleconference
meeting.

Clean Water State Revolving Fund 

Drinking Water State Revolving Fund

For more information, please contact Theresa Enright, SRF Coordinator, Iowa
Department of Natural Resources, 515-725-0498 or theresa.enright@dnr.iowa.gov.

EPA Releases Lead and Copper Rule Revision
(LCRR) Pre-publication Notice
EPA released the pre-publication version of the final lead and copper rule revision
(LCRR, 409 pages double spaced) on December 22, and it’s posted on their website.  
The rule will be published soon in the Federal Register, and that will be listed in a future
WS listserv. The changes are significant and affect all community water systems and
non-transient non-community water systems in the country. Stay tuned for more
information in the coming months.
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The Iowa Department of Natural Resources is working with state and local officials to
reduce the spread of COVID-19 and has transitioned employees to work remotely. DNR
offices are closed to the public during this time and only available by appointment.

In another effort to further reduce the spread of COVID-19, the DNR is encouraging the
use of the online services for submitting applications, payments and other daily tasks
and interaction with DNR staff.

Full list of DNR’s online services
Current information on DNR services, facilities and events impacted by COVID-19
Technical information for regulated businesses in regards to COVID-19

We thank you for your patience and flexibility during this time. If you need to contact
DNR staff you can reach them by email or phone or by calling 515-725-8200.

https://www.iowadnr.gov/about-dnr/about-dnr/online-services-databases?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.iowadnr.gov/About-DNR/Covid-19?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.iowadnr.gov/About-DNR/Social-Media-Press-Room/Disaster-Assistance?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery#3057321-covid---19-outbreak

